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Dear Mr. Czapla:

On June 7, 2013 this office received your SL-01correspondence regarding releasing Zenith
Minerals, LLC’s $6,450.00 reclamation bond amount associated with their Martin Mesa project
(BLM case file # COC — 73288, CDRMS permit # P-2008-058).

We have recently completed a compliance inspection on May 21, 2013 and we have reviewed
the CDRMS inspection report, and we concur with your findings that reclamation success has
been achieved, both to BLM earthwork and re-vegetation standards, and that the reclamation

bond for this Notice of Intent (NOI) can be released.

Please call Robert Ernst at (970) 240-5305 if you have questions.

Sincerely,

I A

Barbara Sharrow
Manager, Uncompahgre Field Office

cc: Zenith
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Dear Mr. Giddens:

On June 7, 2013, this office received notification of the approval of your Colorado Division of
Reclamation, Mining and Safety (CDRMS) application SL-01 for your Martin Mesa mining
notice / NOI project (BLM case file # COC — 73288, CDRMS permit # P-2008-058) which
effectively releases the reclamation bond of $6,450.00.

We have concurred with the CDRMS’s inspection report findings regarding reclamation and
bond release. Therefore, the mining notice is determined to be completed in full compliance
with federal surface management regulations found at 43 CFR 3809, and the case file is therefore
closed. Should you desire to conduct any surface disturbing activities in this project area, you
will need to submit a new mining notice or plan of operations to this office for approval.

Thank you for assisting us to manage our public lands. Please call Robert Ernst at (970) 240-
5305 if you have questions.

Sincerely,

b A

Barbara Sharrow
Manager, Uncompahgre Field Office

cc: CDRMS



